
360 King Street West, 
Oshawa, Ontario, 

January 11, 1980. 

Kermit Geary, 
R.D. 4, Box 321, 
Walnutport, PA 18088, 

Dear Kermit; 

In response to your letter dated December 10, 1979, this is to 
confirm that you actually were listening to CKAR on Monday December 10, 
1979 between 4:41 PM and 4:45 PM. Our transmitter is situated on 
the shore of Lake Ontario approximately two miles east of the city 
limits. During the day CKAR broadcasts at 10,000 Watts and in the 
evening our power is reduced to 5,000 Watts. 

Enclosed you will find one of our window stickers. I hope 
you can find some use for it. 

Many thanks for your letter and continued success with your 
radio listening. 

Sinc ely, 

John C. Smith 
Production Manager, 
Grant Broadcasting Ltd. 

Grant Broadcasting Limited, 360 King Street West, Oshawa, Ontario, L1J 2K2, (416) 571-1350, 686-1350. 


